Chequamegon School District

PUBLIC LISTENING
SESSIONS

The District Administrator, Business
Manager, and Board Members will be
available to talk with community members,
seek their input, and answer questions
regarding the school district.

PARK FALLS GLIDDEN
Tuesday, December 3, 2019 Thursday, December 5, 2019
6:00 p.m. 6:00 p.m.

Park Falls Public Library Glidden (North) Campus
Auditorium (3rd Floor) 64 S. Grant Street, Glidden
410 Division Street, Park Falls

It is anticipated that more than one-half of the school board members of the
Chequamegon School District may attend these listening sessions, therefore, this notice of
that anticipated attendance is given in order to comply with open meeting law.
There will be no board agenda or board action.




